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Comments:  Please do not expand grazing of cattle into vacant lots in designated wilderness areas. I believe that

cattle are destructive to environments.  They do not enhance habitat for other species.  The ranchers are special

interests representing a commodity (cattle raised for meat), and there are other stakeholders who represent other

concerns.  The voices of concerned citizens and scientists and environmental advocates need to be heeded.

"Vacant" lots does not mean that the land does not have inherent value and does not support plant and animal

species.  All land should be treated in such a way that it is regenerative, healthy, and supports as many species

as possible.  


